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Historic Meet at the Junction 
 

 
Photo by Leonard F. Shaner, Jr. 

The new Colebrookdale Railroad excursion train meets the Amtrak Special Autumn 
Express train #803 pulled by locomotive No. 42 on November 8, 2014. It was the 
first time in 81 years for two passenger trains to meet at Colebrookdale Junction. 
Read about it in this High Green! 
 

This Month’s Meeting: Wednesday, December 3 at 8 p.m. at Montgomery College, Rockville, MD. 
John Meise will present Local Short Lines – Long Gone, a program of images and video from the 
1970s, 80s and 90s of local short lines no longer operating. Covered railroads will include the East 
Washington, Baltimore & Annapolis, Chesapeake, Stewartstown, and early views of the Gettysburg, 
Maryland Midland, and the Maryland & Delaware. 
 
Following Meeting: Wednesday, January 7 at 8 p.m. at Montgomery College, Rockville, MD. Alex 
Mayes will present 2014: Year in Review 


